
Dear Sirs 
 
I would like to object to the review of Green Belt proposals affecting Wootton Village. 
 
I have lived in the village for 27 years and during this time have seen various changes. Two 
large estates have been built, one of which was to include a business park. Only one office 
building has been completed and the remaining land could be used as a Brownfield Site for 
new housing. 
 
We are affected by flooding, as too are other areas in and around the village. The drainage 
system seems to be inadequate and with extra housing this could exacerbate the problem. 
 
Changing the Green Belt would mean loss of privacy, countryside, open spaces, views and 
rural feel of the village. Extra housing would increase traffic and noise which has become very 
apparent over the years. 
 
Alternative non-Green Belt areas should be used for houses. The aim of the Green Belt is to 
protect our countryside and safeguard it for future generations and not to change the 
boundaries for residential use. 
 
I hope you will consider my comments and objections favourably. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Jill Selby 
 


